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August 02, 2019 

Overlea Boulevard Bridge Inspection
over the Don River 

 

Contract: [RFP No. 9117-17-5059]  
Expected Start Date: August 12, 2019 
Expected End Date: August 23, 2019 

*Timeline is subject to change.

The City of Toronto will inspect the Overlea Boulevard Bridge over the Don River. This work will help 
the City determine the level of work needed for an upcoming rehabilitation and ensure that the bridge 
meets today’s standards and remains safe for vehicles and pedestrians into the future. The project is 
part of the Council-approved 2022 Capital Works Program.  

These inspections will affect lanes of traffic and sidewalk access. Signage will be posted 

MAP OF WORK AREA 
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WORK DETAILS 
Inspection crews will then: 
• Complete a bridge decktop condition assessment 
• Hammer sound soffit and evaluate the deck condition from underneath 
• Carry out the structural steel inspection  

 
WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

 
• You may experience noise and traffic delays due to single lane road closure and other 

inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce impacts. We appreciate your patience.  

 

Work Hours: Work will take place from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday to Friday, with work 
on weekends as required.  

 

Road and Sidewalk Access: In order to complete the work in a safe manner, there 
will be road and sidewalk interruptions within the inspection work area.   
The sidewalk on Overlea Boulevard will remain open during the inspection. A flagger 
will be present to guide pedestrians at all times. 

 

Traffic Management: Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the 
safety of workers and road users. Road users should expect delays and increased 
traffic on nearby main and side streets. 
In order to complete this work, eastbound and westbound lane closures on Overlea 
Boulevard at both ends of the bridge will be required; however only one direction will 
be affected at any given time.   

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote RFP No. 9117-17-5058. 

Project Manager Hao Zhang, 416-392-8598, Hao.Zhang@toronto.ca  
TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  

(7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 
General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward15.htm 

toronto.ca/improvements/ward16.htm 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  

http://www.toronto.ca/improvements/wardxx.htm
http://www.toronto.ca/improvements/wardxx.htm
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